Based on recommendations by the CDC and local governing bodies regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, your elders have agreed to cancel worship services at GFF until April 5. We will present Sunday services for the next 2 weeks at 10:15am through streaming media with links from our website (www.gracefamilyph.com) and Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/groups/gracefamilyph/). We will also post sermons to our website.
Additionally, all youth activities are canceled. Other, regular activities at GFF such as Thursday coffee fellowship and small groups will be conducted as long as those gatherings comply with CDC and government guidelines. The event coordinators for those activities will provide updates regarding activity schedules. If you have questions, please reach out to those leaders/coordinators, or contact the church office.
GFF continues to need your support through tithes and offerings. Ministry work, facility maintenance and staffing continue as ongoing expenses. We will also help fund community ministries as needed and need you to remain faithful in your giving while we are not meeting together. 
Here are 3 options to financially support GFF:
1. Go to our website and click on “Give” at top of the page. You will be directed to a link for online giving. 
2. Use online banking to set up a contribution directly to GFF. 
3. Mail or hand deliver your offering to the church. Office hours are Monday through Friday, from 8:30am to 11:30am.
We are provided a great opportunity to serve our community and minister to others. Check on your neighbors. We encourage you to be in prayer for those in a high-risk category, or who may become ill. Also pray for those who manage our goods and supply chains, educators, government officials, and emergency and medical professionals. Remember the many families impacted by work and daycare disruptions.
GFF has reached out to local organizations including Price Chopper, the school district and city government to see where we can help. We will be communicating these opportunities as they become known. Let the Holy Spirit speak to your heart when you hear of these needs, and guide you in responding as He leads you, to His glory.
In closing, we encourage anyone who doesn't need to be out and potentially exposed to this contagion to stay safe and use best practices in maintaining your health during this time.
